
Appendix F 
Ryan Morhart 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Watson, Cliff | 
Tuesday, February 5, 2019 9:05 AM 
Ryan Morhart 
RE: LL000288 The Beagle Pub I 301 Cook Street 

We are not opposed to the earlier opening hours for the Beagle. Our primary concern is later operational hours, and 
increased capacity - and this application does not involve either of those changes. We do not believe that the earlier 
hours will affect nearby residents. 

Sgt Cliff Watson 
Operational Planning 
Victoria Police Department 
850 Caledonia Ave 
Victoria BC, V8T 5J8 
Office. 250-995-7218 V I C T O R I A  
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